
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(TUXFORD ROAD, EGMANTON ) (30 MPH SPEED LIMIT)  

ORDER 2024 (3390) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services.  
 
Following concerns being raised regarding the speeds of vehicles entering the 
village to the north of Egmanton it is proposed to relocate the start of the existing 
30mph Speed Limit to the north of the driveway to Trebrae, approximately 105 
metres north of its current position which will also incorporate the additional 
dwellings that are currently outside of the existing 30mph speed limit. As shown on 
drawing number H/JW/4782/01. 
 
  

 

 

 


